
 

 

 Baildon Church of England Primary School 

NEWSLETTER        Friday 20th May 

Next week is our last week in school before the Spring Bank Holiday.  

Don’t forget that tickets for our fundraising Dragon Egg Raffle will be available for children to buy from 

Monday - Wednesday for 20p per ticket. The raffle will then be drawn on Friday 27th May.  

On Wednesday morning, our SOAR council will be visiting ‘The Good Food Project’ in Keighley to look at 

the way in which their Lenten fundraising contributions will be used to help the local community. 

On Thursday afternoon, a group of our Y5/6 boys will be taking part in a ‘Kwik Cricket’ tournament at 

Bradford Grammar—good luck to all those taking part. 

We are then holding a Dragonboat Charity Bun Sale after school on Thursday and would very much 

welcome donations of cakes and buns on this day for us to sell! The sale will be taking place on the KS1 

and KS2 playgrounds from 3.15pm and buns will be priced at ‘1 for 30p’, ‘2 for 50p’, or ‘4 for £1’. Please 

can we ask you to bring your own containers etc along with you if you are hoping to buy more than 

one bun.  

On Friday, we will be holding a fundraising non-uniform day in aid of the Dragonboat charities. Children 

are invited to each bring a £1 cash donation into school with them on the day. Thank you for your 

support of our staff team  in their fundraising efforts!  

Next Friday, we will not be holding a SOAR Assembly, as the Dragon Egg Raffle will be taking place. 
 

Our Nursery children had a fantastic visit to Tropical World in Leeds on Tuesday this week - do have a 

look at our Twitter page for some highlights of their adventures! 

A group of our KS2 children took part in the Brownlee Triathlon at Bradford Grammar School on Tuesday 

afternoon and had a wonderful time. 

Throughout the coming weeks, Year 7 transition leaders from our local secondary school partners will be 

visiting Miss Brace and Mr Van der Gucht. This week, we have welcomed staff from Titus Salt and St 

Mary’s into school. 

On Thursday, a group of our Year 5/6 girls took part in a Kwik Cricket tournament - Mr Van der Gucht 

was extremely impressed with performance! Congratulations to all who took part. 

Today, our Reception children have taken part in our ‘Tiger who came to tea Day’. It was wonderful to 

see all of the ‘little tigers’ arriving in school in their costumes this morning. They have had a brilliant day! 

Thanks to parents and carers for your support with costumes and to all of the staff involved. 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 

NEXT WEEK 

 

Congratulations go to Miss Brace who has 

gained a promotion to a senior leadership role 

in a school Leeds for September. We wish Miss 

Brace the best of luck as she takes this exciting 

next step in her career. 
 

STAFFING UPDATE 

This week, we have been exploring our focus 

value of ‘wisdom’ in its widest sense and we 

have been thinking about the ‘wise choices’ we 

need to make in our everyday lives. 

 

VALUES FOR LIFE 

 
 
 

Mon: Ham & Mushroom Pizza/Margherita Pizza or a Jacket   
Tues: Bacon chop/Spaghetti in Tomato sauceor a Jacket  
Wed: Chilli Con Carne/Veg Risotto Aranchini or a Jacket   

ThursSalmon Tomato & Pasta Bake /Macaroni Cheese or a Jacket  
Fri: Chicken Katsu Curry/Pumpkin Katsu Curry or a Jacket 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

 
 

Nursery - Jack, Mollie-Mae, Eli     
RM - Naya, Poppy, Mischa                                           RPM - Theo, Mollie, Rosie 

1D– Lexie, Hariette, Jacob,Ezra                                   1M - Lexi, Max, Joby 
            2F - Jack, Lydia, Jacob                                               2 M - Jacob, Alannah, Fraser 

SOAR AWARDS 



 

 

NOTICEBOARD 

Baildon Carnival – Saturday 9th July – 2pm – 5pm We Need Your Help! We are looking for 

volunteers to help man our “Guess the name of the Teddy” stall at the Baildon Carnival. If you 

or someone you know can spare us half an hour on the day to help set up or man the stall, 

please could you email us at baildonptfa@gmail.com 

Summer Fair – Friday 15th July – 5pm – 7.30pm We are super excited to be able to hold a BIG 

event this year! Thank you to all those who have already said they will help plan, organise and man a stall. 

However, we are still looking for volunteers from each year group because many hands make light work 

and then we can ensure that everyone involved has time to enjoy the fair too! If you or someone you 

know can help in any way please email us at baildonptfa@gmail.com and we will put you in touch with 

other volunteers from your year group. 

· Nursery - Hook a Duck 

· Reception - Guess the name of the Teddy 

· Year 1 - Wang a Wellie (could be changed if year 1 decide they prefer another game) 

· Year 2 - Bar 

· Year 3 - Penalty Shoot Out 

· Year 4 - Front of House, Selling Tokens, Buy a Brick, Raffle tickets 

· Year 5 - Sweets/Chocolate Tombola 

· Year 6 - Face Painting 

Our SOARing advocates for change! 

Thanks go to Mrs Stead and Mrs Clough who 

have again organised for our staff (along with 

family and friends) to take part in this summer’s 

Bradford Charity Dragonboat Festival. To 

support the staff in their fundraising efforts, we 

are going to be holding some events in school 

at the end of this term. 
Dragon Egg Raffle 

Dragon Egg raffle tickets will be available for 

children to buy from Monday 23rd May - 

Wednesday 25th May for 20p per ticket. The 

raffle will be drawn on Friday 27th May. 
Bun Sale 

We are holding a Bun Sale after school on 

Thursday 26th May and would very much welcome donations of cakes and buns on this day for us to sell! 

The sale will be taking place on the KS1 and KS2 playgrounds from 3.15pm and buns will be priced at ‘1 for 

30p’, ‘2 for 50p’, or ‘4 for £1’. Please can we ask you to bring your own containers etc along with you if you 

are hoping to buy more than one bun.  
Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday 27th May, we will be holding a fundraising non-uniform day in aid of the Dragonboat charities. 

Children are invited to each bring a £1 cash donation into school with them on the day. 

Thank you for your support of our staff team  in their fundraising efforts!  
 

Diary Update 

Summer 1 
25.05.22 Soar Council visit to ‘The Good Food Project’ in Keighley 

26.05.22 Dragon boat Charity Bun Sale 3.15pm - 3.45pm 

27.05.22 Dragon Boat Charity Non-uniform Day  

     End of term 

COVID Update 

Current guidance advises that children who have tested positive for COVID should remain at home for 

three days and not attend school. We will continue to notify parents and carers of all confirmed 

positive cases in school. 

Year 5/6 Sports Day Update 

Due to one of our partner secondary schools planning their Year 6 transition day later in the year than 

expected, our Year 5/6 Sports Day will now be taking place on the morning of Monday July 18th. 


